REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 13, 1990 at 7:00 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were approved from the August 9, 1990 meeting.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to approve general funds bills.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to approve sewer fund bills.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to grant request for per capita and wage tax refunds.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to approve the Water Proch Subdivision.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to purchase property from Tony Torsello and Bob Dean for \$500.00

Officer Dean Custozzo gave the police report.

Richard Bintrim presented questions to the Board concerning sewer problems on the Old Princeton Road (Glass, Fontanesi) and Leon Drive (Olash).

 $\ensuremath{\mathsf{Dave}}$ Kish presented questions concerning the start of the water project.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary